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Governor extends Bohag Bihu greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) 

has extended warm greetings to the people of the State on the festive occasion of Bohag 

Bihu. On the joyous occasion, on behalf of the people of Arunachal Pradesh,  

he also extended best wishes to the people of Assam. He expressed his hope that the 

occasion will herald a new era of harmonious relations and prosperity.  

In his message, the Governor said that the Bohag Bihu ushers in the period of enjoyment 

and marks the arrival of spring, the agricultural season. People welcome the spring season 

and pray for a bountiful and rich harvest. Rongali Bihu inspires unbounded joy and 

enthusiasm expressed through dances, songs, and other festivities, he said.  

May the festivity usher in peace and progress in the whole of the North Eastern Region, the 

Governor wished in his message. 
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